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Dear Parents,

We have had such a busy and exciting term | thought it would be nice to share the news.

I would like to start by saying a Big Thank You for all your kind support without you we couldn’t have raised all the
money that we have for various charities.

We started off the term with a very successful MacMillan Coffee Morning where we raised a fantastic £147. from all the
donated cakes and the children’s contributions.

We then had our Welly Walk where the children had a welly Hunt in the wild gardens and back to nursery school for hot
chocolate and welly biscuits. Thank you to all the parents that were able to join us, and those that contributed
generously. We managed to raise a very respectful £80 for positive bones our chosen charity this term.

The children and staff all enjoyed getting dressed up for Children in Need and £86. was raised. Thank you.

We have been working closely with Santa this year !!! and to date have raised £180. for positive bones. Just a quick
reminder that it is not too late to get your Santa Letters in.

Thank you so much for all your contributions to the Food Bank our basket is bursting and almost too heavy to lift.

The children have all enjoyed our Care for a Bear for Myton Hospice and we have raised a whopping £437. so far, please
bring in your envelopes ready for Wednesday 12" December. Myton have donated a lovely cuddly bear named Barnaby.
Everyone that brings in their envelope will be entered into the draw.

The staff and children have been busy recording their Christmas Songs to produce a Christmas CD with the kind and
generous help of Ellis Miss.Sheena’s son. The CD will be on sale on Parents Evening, and also all through next week. A

donation of £5. for our chasen charity Positive Bones per CD. Please fill in the form attached if you wish to purchase.

I would also like to congratulate Miss.Lucie for completing her Montessori Diploma. Miss Lucie is now a qualified
Montessori Teacher alongside her level 3 qualification in child-care.

Wishing everyone a Merry Christmas.

Jane Garland,
Headmistress.
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